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August 30, 2011 
 
Dear NPS Parent(s): 
 
Navajo Preparatory School (NPS) is excited to re-announce a scholarship opportunity for our 
students!  
 
Enclosed you will find a scholarship for the Eve’s Fund.  Eve’s Fund for Native American 
Health Initiatives announced the establishment of a scholarship program for Native American 
high school students on April 29, 2011. For the 2011-12 academic year, Eve’s Fund will award 
three $1,000 scholarships to students accepted by NPS. Students must demonstrate financial need 
and complete a short essay as part of the scholarship application process. This scholarship was 
sent out in July, however, has been re-opened with a new deadline date. If you have already 
applied for this scholarship, you do not have to apply again as we have it on file. This application 
deadline is Friday, September 30, 2011—5:00 pm.  This scholarship is open to the entire NPS 
student body.  
 
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 505.326.6571 x129 or via email at 
sandra.westbrook@bie.edu.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sandra K. Westbrook 
Admissions/Enrichment/Development 
 
Enclosure 
 

A College Preparatory School for Native American Youth 
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